
OFFICE OF TH E
R E G IS T E R  O F  C O P Y R I G H T S

L ib r a r y  o f  Co n g r e ss
C O P Y R I G H T  O F F I C E  

WASHINGTON J u n e  8 ,  1 9 2 8 .

Dear Mr. Shugert:-
Your letter and remittance just received and inclosed 

find receipt for same. Please be patient as publishers 
are slow on a book of this type. However your copy will 
be mailed to you as soon as it is published. My address 
after tomorrow will be J. E . Stout Lillard, care of Mrs .

John B. Payne, K. S. D ., Danville, Kentucky. That will 
reach me until I return to the Chalon in July, although 
I expect to be about every place between Kentucky and 
Chicago during this interval. If you are searching the 
Pulliam records I wish you would keep in mind that I am



Particularly interested in the Benjamin Pulliam who married 
in Harrodsburg, Kentucky, Dec. 8, 1796, to Mrs. Anna (Lillard) 
Carson. Anna Lillard, was the daughter of Captain John 
Lillard, my great-great-grandfather, who was a brother of 
Captain Benjamin Lillard, your ancestor. I believe this 
Benjamin Pulliam who married Anna Lillard Carson (Mrs. Seth 
Carson) was the brother of your Thomas Pulliam who married 
Kesiah Brown in 1736. I know Thomas had a brother Benjamin 
anyway. If you can bear this in mind it will make the 
information about the family more complete. I trust that 
you will get the data to me before it is too late, I also
wish you a most enjoyable summer.

Sincerely,


